
Holy Spirit Flames are 

knocking hearts 

 

 
Dear Holy Spirit Parents and Students,  

 

We earned over $2,900 collecting Box Tops during  

the 2014-2015 school year.  

 

Together, let’s try to earn $3,000 this year! 

 

Our Winter Drive will run until the Tuesday after Valentine’s Day: February 16th.  You 

will find a collection sheet as a separate document on the school website.   Print out as 

many as you wish!  Or, use an ordinary piece of paper – just make sure your sheet contains 

student/teacher name and 25 Box Tops per page.   

 

Attach Box Tops to collection sheets using tape or glue; NO staples please!  Expired Box 

Tops coupons DO NOT COUNT.  Each sheet holds 25 Box Tops.  Partially filled sheets 

are accepted!  If you have Bonus Box Tops that are worth more, please submit those in a 

Ziploc baggie or an envelope labeled with your student’s name and teacher. 

 

Rules:  The class, per grade, that gathers the most Box Tops (average per student) by the 

deadline of Tuesday, February 16
th

 will earn a Dress Down Day!  The winning Pre-K 

class will be awarded an ice cream party. 

 

Ask friends, family and neighbors 

to help you collect! 
 

Visit www.boxtops4education.com for a complete list of 

participating Box Tops products. 

     

 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/

